


























From: Kirsty Barrett [mailto:kirstybarrett@iinet.net.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 30 April 2013 1:54 PM 
To: Ronald Boswell 

Subject: TRIM: RE: Development application for 52 Forrest St 

 

Dear Ronald 

 

As discussed yesterday and as you saw from our Balcony, allowing this development as it stands 

will completely block out our view of the Fremantle port, Garden Island and Carnac Island. 

 

The Residential Codes are designed to prevent this type of development from occurring where a 

building has a significant impact on a Neighbour. 

 

We request that the Owner complies with the residential codes and drops the height of this 

extension by 1m. 

 

This can be easily achieved by reducing the pitch of the roof at the rear and by cutting into the 

block for the extension so that the ANGL requirement is achieved. 

 

Having a Heritage listed house is not a reason or excuse for not complying with this regulation as 

a solution can be easily achieve without any impact on the Heritage House. 

 

We built out house 10 years ago and were made to significantly cut into the rear section of our 

property and retain about 1.5m in height in order to comply with this ANGL requirement . 

 Therefore the owner of this property should also be required to comply. 

 

As discussed, please keep me up to date with any decisions on this matter.  I would like the 

opportunity to discuss this with the Councillors and CEO if a fair outcome cannot be achieved. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Kirsty Barrett 

 

Mble 0419953863 
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